November 18, 1971

NOTE TO T. ENGELHARDT

Per our telecon, attached is a letter to
Ferrogglaro. This letter is identical
to the one Bud Schurr and I worked on
and he concurred in. The only change I
made was the deletion of specific dates
of telephone conversations.

I would appreciate a copy of your
memorandum to file with respect to your
telephone conversation with Perroggiaro.

Original signed by
L.D. Low
Lawrence D. Low
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